cagBreweryRedweiopment

From: fae Thompson [

Sent: 13 May 2018 20:15

To: StagBreweryRedevelopment

Cc: zac@zacgoldsmith.com; Stephanie Cartwright

Subject: Redevelopment of Stag Brewery/Mortlake AL k‘\
{

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

. Ref 18/0547/FUL for the development to the Eastof ShipLane
. Ref 18/0548/FUL for the development to the West of Ship Lane which
includes the School and Playing Fields
. Ref 18/0549/FUL for the alterations to Chalker’s Corner and the

removal of an area which currently forms part of Chertsey Court.
1 am writing to confirm/my objection to the development at Stag Brewery and lodge my concerns as a
resident of over 20 y€ars in East Sheen and Mortlake.

1 have grave concemns, due to the increase in local population the development would encourage, about
unmanageable traffic congestion, increased pollution (which is already too high/dangerous), the destruction
of green spaces and a transport infrastructure that cannot meet such an increase in demand.

Whilst some development may be v and advantageous to the community, the scale of this current
plan is unsustainable and potentially poses a danger to the existing residents - with reference to the impact
on transport, increased traffic, congestion - and therefore pollution.

I am happy to voice my objection personally and talk in more detail. My contact details are below.

.’uurs faithfully,

Kate Thompson
Couple Psychotherapist, Tavistock

Resident at 63 Richmond Park Road, East Sheen, London SW14 8]Y
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